
Dear [Corporate Partner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued partner of [Your Organization's Name], we 

want to share an exciting opportunity that can make a significant impact on our mission. 

We invite you to consider a planned gift that not only supports our work but also aligns with 

your corporate values and goals. By participating in our planned giving program, you can help 

ensure the sustainability of [specific project or initiative] for years to come. 

Planned gifts can take many forms, including bequests, charitable trusts, or gifts of securities. 

These contributions enable us to [describe how the funds will be used], and they allow you to 

leave a lasting legacy. 

To learn more about how your corporation can benefit from this unique opportunity, including 

tax advantages and recognition programs, please feel free to reach out. We are here to answer 

any questions you may have and to provide you with all the necessary information. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can make a difference. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


